G.N. National Public School

NOTICE No. Acad/2020-21/58

(Regarding New admission in Class-XI) Date : 27.04.2021

Dear Parents,

Regarding new admission in Class-Xl it is to inform you that the present situation
of the pandemic COVID-19 is not favourable to conduct offline entrance test and admission
will not be possible without the written test. Hence information regarding new admission
in Class-XI will be given only when the situation becomes normal.
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